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Thursday, Oct. 14 - 5:30 p.m.
Organizational Update

Schlegel Villages is thankful to report that none of our communities are in Outbreak status at this time.  Since the timing of our last update, we are pleased to share with you that the Village at St. Clair was removed from Outbreak status by Public Health this past week-end.  As vaccination rates climb across the province, we are given increasing hope that our next Thanksgiving week-end may be free of Pandemic precautions altogether.  Please stay vigilant until then and encourage others to do the same- our collective efforts will hasten the time required to get there.  
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